
 

 

August 2018 Special Donation for True Father's Universal Seonghwa Anniversary 
 
Rafael Enriquez Ablong 
August 2018 
 

Dear FilJap Blessed Central Families, 

 

May God's blessings be upon us all as we continue our journey in this most precious month of the year 

2018. 

 

Please be aware of the deadline for the offering of the special donation for the anniversary of True 

Father's Universal Seonghwa Ceremony. Each family is asked to donate for this yearly offering from the 

heart by the 25th day of August. 

 

You may send your donation through the bank account that is provided by your respective district 

accountants. Attached is a copy of the official letter about it from the International FFWPUI 

Headquarters. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. Please guided accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rafael Enriquez Ablong 

West Japan FFWPU 

 

Noted by: 

 

Rev. Roy Carumba 

Filjap Regional Executive Director and 

Central Japan District leader 

FFWPU FilJap 

 

Brian Fabiana Dirige 

District Director and Secretary-General 

East Japan FFWPU FilJap 

 

 


